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Addendum for Redbridge Schools RSE School Policies.

In accordance to the updated announcement shared by the DfE (June 2020) following the impact of
Covid-19, Redbridge Schools will be extending the consultation and training period for the Revised
RSE and Health Education Statutory Guidance September 2020.

Schools will continue to teach the current RSE curriculum in the academic year 2020/2021 unless
otherwise stated by the school.

By Summer 2, 2021 schools will have begun to teach some elements of the revised RSE curriculum.
With the view to teach the full revised curriculum from September 2021.

By Summer 2, 2021 each school policy will have been revised and shared with families. The Local
Authority and School’s consultation period regarding the revised changes to the curriculum will be
complete.



